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Welcome back to the new school year, and a warm welcome to all of our new families as well! I hope you all had an 

enjoyable summer. It has been wonderful today to see how well the children have settled into their new classes and 

topics with such enthusiasm.  

 

It is also great to report that school is now operating on a more ‘normal’ basis but as always, we continue to follow 

government guidance. Please see attached newsletter from CIT to the changes that are now in place.  
 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Ratchford and all the staff at St Paul’s School.  
 

Back to school 

 

The school day 

Gates Open  End of Day  

8:40 – 8:45  EYFS / KS1: 3:15 

KS2: 3:20 
Late arrivals will have to go to the school office 

to be signed in.  

 School Uniform  

 

Please ensure all children are in the correct school 

uniform and that all uniform is labelled- please see 

school website: https://www.spaldingstpauls-

cit.co.uk/web/uniform/450631 

 

Children will now be able to change for PE in school so please 

ensure PE kits are in school every day and that children come to 

school in their uniform.  
 

 

http://www.spaldingstpauls-cit.co.uk/
http://www.spaldingstpauls-cit.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/spaldingstpaulscit
https://www.facebook.com/spaldingstpaulscit
https://www.spaldingstpauls-cit.co.uk/web/uniform/450631
https://www.spaldingstpauls-cit.co.uk/web/uniform/450631


`  

 
 
 
 
 Queens Road, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE11 2JQ 
               Telephone: 01775 723326                    E-mail: enquiries@spaldingstpauls-cit.co.uk                  Website: www.spaldingstpauls.org.uk 
 Headteacher: Mrs Selina Ratchford 

 

Staffing for 2021 -2022 
 

Year group Class Name Techer 

Pre-school Little Acorns Mr Toby Gough 

EYFS Little Saplings Mrs Simone Wright 

Year 1 Cherry Tree Class Mrs Lauren Lee 

Year 2 Willow Class Mrs Housley-Stott 

Year 3 Beech Class Mrs Kate Moss 

Year 4 Maple Class Mr Gary Ward 

Year 5 Oak Class Mrs Lisa Pang 

Year 6 Chestnut Class Mrs Leela Norman 
 

 

School Behaviour policy. 

 

We have now updated our school behaviour policy which you can find on the school website. 

 

We will now be using class DOJO as our behaviour reward system. 

   
 

What is Class Dojo?  

Class Dojo is an interactive reward system that allows parents to see what and how well their children are achieving in 

school. It informs parents when their child is rewarded with a Dojo point, and what it is for. Dojo points are given for a variety 

of reasons and encourage children to work hard and participate fully. As a class the children and the teacher agree which 

behaviours should be awarded a Dojo point. Our school values are also rewarded through Dojo. Children then collect dojo 

points to spend in the school DOJO shop from pencils/bookmarks/notepads/games/ film afternoon/extra 

playtime/afternoon tea etc.  

 

You can use Class Dojo on an app for iOS and Android, and also from a computer at: www.classdojo.com  

 

If you would like to see how your child is achieving in school please sign up to the school DOJO site following the 

information below. 
Class Dojo Guide for Parents 

 

How Do I Set-Up My Parent Account?  

In order to set up from the website, iOS or Android, you'll need to have a student code for your child. This is a 7-9 digit 

code. This code will be given out to your child by the end of the week.  

Once you have your student code, follow the instructions to get started.  

 

If you are having any problems logging on as a parent please let us know and we will try to help set up your account.   

Updating School records  

ASTHMA 

 

 

If your child has asthma please can you fill out an updated asthma card that has been 

sent out in the children’s book bags today and return it to school by Wednesday. 

http://www.classdojo.com/
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